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Dear Saint Louis University community, 

In September of 2021, Provost Lewis announced the creation of a student well-being task force to spend 
the academic year assessing SLU’s health and well-being ecosystem for students and developing 
recommendations to advance a culture of well-being for all students. The final recommendations are 
published here. 

The final recommendations are similar to the draft we shared in April, but with some consolidation, 
reordering, and timelines for implementation. These updates were informed by the feedback we 
received from the community, so thank you to the hundreds of you who submitted ideas and thoughts. 

It’s important to note that work is already underway to advance several key areas of the task force 
recommendations. As we approach the fall term, you’ll hear more from the Provost and Vice President 
for Student Development about this work and progress made this summer. You can also expect more 
regular communications as well as a website that tracks progress of the work of the recommendations. 

We would like to thank the task force members and the many community members who participated in 
the process. From attending a listening session to submitting an input form to providing feedback on the 
draft recommendations, the work is stronger because of each of you.  

Sincerely, 

Ellen Barnidge and Eric Anderson 
Task Force Co-chairs 
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